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Owner/Occupier 

Dear Owner/ Occupier  

Notice of Article 4 Direction for Gidea Park Conservation Area 

This letter and accompanying documents are to inform you that the London Borough of 

Havering as the Local Planning Authority, has on Thursday 31st December 2015, cancelled 
five previous Article 4 Directions and made a new Direction withdrawing certain permitted 
development rights from dwellinghouses within the Gidea Park Conservation Area.  

The background to this and further explanation is set out in the enclosed information for 
owners / occupiers.  Notice of the Cancellation and new Article 4 Direction, including a map 
defining the area to which the Direction relates are also enclosed with this letter.   

The Council invites representations concerning the new Article 4 Direction between 

Thursday 31st December 2015 and 5pm on Thursday 28th January 2016.  

A copy of the Direction, including a map defining the site covered and the Cancellation can 
be viewed at the Planning and Building Control reception of the Council’s Public Advice and 
Service Centre, Romford, or can be viewed on the Council’s website at: 

https://www.havering.gov.uk/planning

If you wish to make representations you may do so via email:  

developmentplanning@havering.gov.uk  or by post:  

Development Planning 
London Borough of Havering 
Town Hall 
Main Road 
Romford 
RM1 3BD 

Development Planning Team 

LONDON BOROUGH OF HAVERING 
Town Hall 
Main Road 
Romford  
RM1 3BD 

Telephone:    01708 433051 
Email:  
developmentplanning@havering.gov.uk 

Date: 31st December 2015 
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If you require further information about this consultation please contact the Development 
Planning team on (01708) 433051 or by email:  developmentplanning@havering.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Lauren Miller  
Development Planning Team Leader 
 
 
Encl 
 
Information for owners/ occupiers 
Notice of Article 4 Direction 
Map of the area to which the Direction relates 
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